
What and why? 

 

The Heinenoord Tunnel, located on the A29 highway, was built 
in the 1960’s and is in need of major renovation. In order to 
ensure safe performance of the renovation work, the A29 
highway was closed multiple times in 2023 and will also be 
closed a couple of times in 2024. Traffic will be diverted via 
highways A16 and A17, so please keep in mind that those 
diversion routes will be very busy. 
 

Expected delay 
 

• Very busy during peak hours.  

• Very busy on highways A16 and A17. 

• The delay can be up to an hour.  

 
Advice to road users:  
 
• Work from home if possible.  

• If you live close to work, consider traveling by bike.  

• Check with you manager if it is possible to start your 
workday a bit earlier or later.  

• Consider carpooling with a colleague  

• Be well prepared before departing and be aware of the 
planning and diversion routes.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Planning 
In addition to several long-term closures (see below) the A29 highway will be (partly) closed during various nights as well. 
Click here for the complete planning of 2024 

July 26th till August 9th - Closed to all traffic (in both ways)  
Augustus 30th till September 2nd  - Closed in the direction of Rotterdam  
September 13th till September 16th  - Closed to all traffic (in both ways)  
September 20th till September 23th  - Closed in the direction of Bergen op Zoom  

 

 Traffic disruption due to renovation of A29 in 2024 

Information available in 9 languages  Work Calender A29 - 2024  

Limited delay Much delay Very much delay 

Extra delay above normal traffic delays 

https://open.rijkswaterstaat.nl/overige-publicaties/2023/werkkalender-2024-renovatie
https://open.rijkswaterstaat.nl/overige-publicaties/2023/werkkalender-2024-renovatie
https://a29roadworks.nl/default.aspx
https://a29roadworks.nl/default.aspx
https://open.rijkswaterstaat.nl/overige-publicaties/2023/werkkalender-2024-renovatie

